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Fibre Federal Credit Union announced Thursday that it will open a new branch in Rainier next
spring, marking the Longview-based institution’s first foray into Columbia County.

Construction will start soon for the new branch, which will be located at 102 W. Fifth St., the credit
union said in a press release.

Fibre Federal recently expanded its field of membership to include residents of Columbia and
Clatsop counties in Oregon and Wahkiakum and Pacific counties in Washington. The Rainier
branch is the first branch expansion into those areas and will be the credit union’s ninth branch
overall.

The new branch will include 24-hour ATM access, drive-up teller lanes and the same financial
services currently offered at all other branch locations. Lobby hours will be 9 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
Monday through Thursday and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. Friday.

Founded in 1937, Fibre Federal Credit Union is now one of the largest credit unions in Washington
State, with about 70,000 members.
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